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15-120-3P, Conversion of OLD GCTs to WASSTRIP Process.  Pipe hangers/supports are 
95% installed. RFQ-18 (24 VDC Power for AIT-3424/3423 and FIT-0200) is awaiting pricing 
from the Contractor, and various electrical items remain to be completed.  The Contractor has 
contacted vendors to schedule training and calibration of equipment/instrumentation prior to 
commissioning.  Commissioning is anticipated to occur the first week of April with close out to 
proceed thereafter. 
 

16-268-2V, Industrial Waste Division (IWD) and Construction Office Renovation at the 
Calumet WRP.  Recent delays on this project have been due to CCO-006 (Plumbing 
Changes) and CCO-007 (Rerouting of Electrical Conduit).  The flooring system could not be 
installed until work under these two change orders was completed; however, during the 
change order process, the Contractor continued working on other portions of the project that 
were not related to the flooring system, such as drywall, HVAC piping and ductwork, roofing, 
and glass installation.  The flooring system was finally completed on Thursday 3/1/18 and 
successor activities commenced thereafter.  Substantial completion of the project is 
anticipated in the second quarter of the year. 
 


